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Board Message
Please take a moment to mark down an important 

upcoming event on your calendars –  the Courtyard’s 
annual meeting scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Sunday, January 
26, 2014, in the lobby of at the office building located at 
the intersection of Courtyard Drive and North Scout Island 
Circle.  Although we hope to see you all at this meeting, 
we know that it is just not always possible.  On the other 
hand, our Declaration mandates that a quorum be present 
at this meeting so that important homeowner association 
business can be conducted.  For this reason, we urge you to 
read the written materials when they arrive from Goodwin 
Management in January, and sign and mail in your voting 
proxy as soon as possible to help us avoid the costs of 
rescheduling a second annual meeting.

Newcomers – please note that sending in your proxy early 
will not prevent you from attending the annual meeting in 
person and voting directly yourself.  Mailing in your proxy 
is merely a precaution in case you forget or something comes 
up and you cannot make it at the last minute.  Further 
reminders and more information about the annual meeting 
and voting by proxy will appear in the January newsletter and 
on the Courtyard’s website:  www.courtyardhoa.org.  If you 
have any questions, contact our property manager, Marilyn 
Childress, at Goodwin Management (512) 502-7509, or 
any Board member. 

During the holiday season when many of us travel to visit 
family and friends, we again urge those of you who are here 
to keep an eye out for suspicious persons or vehicles cruising 
the neighborhood - especially if you see them around the 
homes of neighbors that you know are not home.  If you 

Courtyard Book Club
Tuesday, January 7, 2014 @ 1 p.m.

To learn something new about the history of our country and 
its leaders would be an admirable New Year’s Resolution for 
anyone.  The Courtyard Book Club selection for January would 
certainly accomplish that goal for most readers.  The subject 
of Candice Millard’s Destiny of the Republic: A Tale of Madness, 
Medicine and the Murder of a President is James Garfield, the 20th 
president of the United States. Garfield’s story of rising from 
poverty to become a hero of the Civil War, an accomplished 
scholar and President is a worthy story in itself, but there is so 
much more to his story.  

While reading a biography of Alexander Graham Bell, Candice 
Millard learned that Bell had tried desperately to save Garfield’s 
life.  She wanted to explore the relationship of Bell’s scientific 
endeavors and his obsession with saving the life of Garfield.  It 
was this research that resulted in this widely praised biography.  
Destiny of the Republic won the Edgar Award in 2012 for best 
work of Factual Crime.  In praising Millard’s book, reviewers 
have used terms rarely applied to a biography of a president—
“riveting, suspenseful crime story, and nail-biting.”

The remaining list of books for 2014, selected by the Book 
Club members, will be available at this meeting.     

 For information about the Courtyard Book Club or questions 
about meeting locations,  contact Jean Heath:  c.jeanheath@
gmail.com or 512-231-9412
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CHA BOARD OF DIRECTORS
President, Leslie Craven ............... 502-1124, 585-1153 (cell)
Vice President,Ed Ueckert ..................................... 345-6137
Secretary, Cathleen Barrett ............................. 817-371-6983
Treasurer, Jim Lloyd .............................................. 231-0855
Zoli Kovacs ........................................................... 761-4242
  .................................................. zoltan.kovacs@ttiinc.com
Jamie Southerland ................................................. 394-5529
Waneen Spirduso .................................. spirduso@utexas.edu 

COMMITTEES
Environmental Control (ECC)
 Diana Apgar ...................................................... 415-9412
Community Park
 Zoli Kovacs ........................................................ 761-4242
Welcome
 Joany Price ......................................................... 775-8942
Social Committee Chairperson
 Joany Price ......................................................... 775-8942 
Landscape & Decorating 
 Ed Ueckert ........................................................ 345-6137
Security
 Jim Lloyd ........................................................... 231-0855
Communications
 Leslie Craven ..................................................... 502-1124
 Cathleen Barrett (Editor - Courtyard Caller) ....... 531-9821
Compliance
 Jamie Southerland .............................................. 394-5529
Kayak Committee
 Waneen Spirduso .............................. spirduso@utexas.edu
Area Development and Zoning Liaison
 Bill Meredith ..................................................... 345-0593
MANAGEMENT COMPANY

Goodwin Management: Marilyn Childress
 11149 Research Blvd. Austin, TX 78759-5227 

512-502-7509

SUB-HOA CONTACTS
Center Court:
 Gary Doucha ..................................................... 401-3105
  .....................................................gmdoucha@yahoo.com
Travis County Courtyard (aka "Backcourt")
 Allan Nilsson .................................................... 346-8432
  .................................................... arnilsson@earthlink.net
Villas at Courtyard:
 Thomas Hoy ...................................................... 231-1270
  ............................................Thomas.Hoy@freescale.com
Wolf Court:
 Tim Sullivan ...................................................... 346-3146
  .................................................... tsullivan@austin.rr.com
 

Board Message- (Continued from Cover Page)

SEND US YOUR 
Event Pictures!!

 Do you have a picture of an event that you 
would like to run in this newsletter?  
Send it to us and we will publish it in 
the next issue.  Email the picture to 
cathleenbarrett@hotmail.com.  Be sure to 
include the text that you would like to 
have as the caption.  Pictures will appear 
in color online at www.PEELinc.com.

know your neighbors are gone but it looks like they forgot to 
cancel the newspaper or mail begins to pile up, please try to 
collect these things and let your neighbor(s) know when they 
return.     

Finally, don’t forget that December is your last month 
to finish up trimming your oaks until next June.  Oak wilt 
season begins in January and runs into June, and nothing but 
emergency trimming of hardwoods, especially oaks, should take 
place during these coming months.  We have wonderful trees 
throughout our community and so far we have escaped the great 
harm and loss that occurs when oak wilt invades.  The harm and 
loss too often extends far beyond the yard that is first affected.  
It can be devastating, and is very difficult and costly to stop.  
Make sure that the tree company you use follows the practice of 
cleaning its equipment from earlier jobs before starting yours.  
Oak wilt is frequently spread through contaminated equipment.  

Best wishes to you all for a safe and happy Holiday season 
and Happy New Year !!!

DRIVE SAFELY IN THE 
COURTYARD

6909 W. Courtyard Dr. · (512)343.7858

Join us for Christmas Services:
Christmas Sunday

December 22nd, 10:40 AM
Christmas Eve Service

December 24th, 7:00 PM
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NEXTDOOR COURTYARD PARK CLEAN UP & WILDFIRE 

PREVENTION DAYThose of you who enjoy using Facebook, or other similar social 
networking, to keep in touch with friends and family may be 
interested in a new website called Nextdoor. "Nextdoor is a private 
social network for you, your neighbors and your community. It's 
the easiest way for you and your neighbors to talk online and make 
all of your lives better in the real world. And it's free.  Thousands of 
neighborhoods around the country are already using Nextdoor to 
build happier, safer places to call home.  People are using Nextdoor to:

• Quickly get the word out about a break-in
• Organize a Neighborhood Watch Group
• Track down a trustworthy babysitter
• Find out who does the best paint job in town
• Ask for help keeping an eye out for a lost dog
• Find a new home for an outgrown bike
• Call that nice man down the street by his first name
Nextdoor’s mission is to use the power of technology to build 

stronger and safer neighborhoods.”
To find out more information about this free and secure service, 

check out https://Nextdoor.com/about_us.  Currently, 60 residents 
of the Courtyard have signed up for this site, and we have received 
several positive comments from those who have joined.  To sign up, 
please visit https://thecourtyarad.nextdoor.com/choose_address/  
(the apparent misspelling is not an error).

On Saturday, October 19th, a small (but mighty) group 
of volunteers gathered at our community park to tackle 
some of the many items needing attention: picking up 
trash, trimming branches, cleaning up and spreading mulch 
on the trails, spraying poison ivy, and cleaning up the 
waterfront pier area.  In the wake of recent years’ wildfire-
related devastation in Central Texas, our neighborhood 
HOA has been placing extra effort on wildfire prevention 
around our common areas as well.  Much of the work time 
was spent pulling dead branches and trees out of wooded 
areas and cleaning up dry and dead ground vegetation.  
Overall it was a very productive day!  Special thanks to the 
following residents who gave their time for this important 
community work: Frank Apgar, Mike Boccieri, Winston 
Cundiff, Julie Fritz, Fred Heath, Zoli, Ashley, Mac and 
Lilla Kovacs, Jamie Southerland, Waneen Spriduso, Mike 
Stone, and Fred Whalers.



4     Courtyard Caller - December 2013 Copyright © 2013 Peel, Inc.

Courtyard Caller

You’re 
Invited to 

In the Dog Park
Bring your dog and your family to enjoy our exclusive 

Dog Park and support the Austin Humane Society

Admission to the event is a donation to the AHS.  
All event profits will be donated to AHS!

Sunday, December 15th
2:00pm to 4:00pm

DogBoy’s Dog Ranch

RSVP online to learn AHS donation options 
and receive the following:

Make a difference this holiday season and have fun doing it! Visit dogboys.com/christmas to sign up today.

Pictures with your dog at the holiday photo booth

Hot Chocolate provided by Amy’s Ice Cream

Free drink ticket compliments of Saint Arnold Brewing

VIP parking pass

Satisfaction of helping an orphaned pup

A FEW HOLIDAY THOUGHTS...
It is good to be children sometimes, and never better 

than at Christmas, when its mighty founder was a 
child Himself.

Charles Dickens

There are two ways to live your live.  One is as 
though nothing is a miracle.  The other is as though 

everything is a miracle.
Albert Einstein

The way you spend Christmas is far more important 
than how much.

Henry David Thoreau
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Interest rates are still at an all time low!!!

609 Castle Ridge Road, Ste. 400 • Austin, TX 78746   •   M: 512.775.8942 • O: 512.328.8200 • F: 512.328.2559 
jprice@cbunited.com • www.cbunited.com/Joany.Price

 

When PRICE matters...CALL JOANY PRICE!

Joany
Price
Your Courtyard Neighbor
& Tennis Club Member 

Realtor, CLHMS
Certified Previews™ Property Specialist
International Diamond Society
Coldwell Banker United, REALTORS 

Peace 
To My Friends and Neighbors 

In The Courtyard
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PLEASE be aware that if your pet goes missing, the HOA 
has the ability to broadcast an email to the neighborhood, 
along with a picture of your pet and any contact information 
you’d like to provide, asking for people to be on the lookout 
for your missing animal.  Additionally, anyone who comes 
across a wandering pet can get a broadcast notice out to try 
and find the owner.  

Contact Leslie Craven at lcraven1@att.net if you are in 
need of this service.

Traveling with your pet over the holidays? Here are some 
tips that will help make your drive smooth sailing.

Submitted by Kristen West, Owner of Gusto Dogs LLC.

1. Take your pet on short trips prior to the big day to let him get 
used to traveling by car. 

2. Keep your pet safe in a secured, well-ventilated crate or carrier. 
It should be large enough for your pet to stand, sit, lie down and 
turn around.  Letting him have free range in the car not only puts 
him at risk, but it also poses a risk to your family if you were to stop 
suddenly. 

3. Never let your dog travel in the bed of a truck. Even if he is 
secured on a short line to prevent him falling or jumping out, your 
pet can experience discomfort from the weather and wind or sustain 
injury from debris. 

4. Feed your pet three or four hours prior to departure and avoid 
giving him any food or treats in the car. 

5. Never leave your pet in a parked vehicle, which can quickly 
become a furnace and cause heatstroke, even with open windows. 
In cold weather, the car holds the temperature like a refrigerator. 

6. Your pet’s microchip should be up-to-date and he should be 
wearing a flat collar and ID at all times. 

7. Bring a bowl and extra water in case you get stuck in the 
inevitable holiday traffic jam! 

8. Take lots of breaks to let your pet stretch his legs and relieve 
himself. It’s a great excuse to do some sight-seeing or pick up a fun 
treat for yourself!

ATTENTION ALL
PET OWNERS!

print

We solve all  the
pieces to the puzzle.

printconcept

512-263-9181
EXPERIENCE MATTERS doing business for 30+ years.

Call Today to Get Started
On All Your Printing Needs.

PEEL, INC.
printing & publishing
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles 
submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the 
advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use The Courtyard Caller Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for 
the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in The Courtyard 
Caller Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc. 

Offering 3 Convenient 
Austin Locations!

Happy Holidays

Our exceptional 
curriculum meets 
the educational 

and developmental 
needs of your child.

Now accepting enrollment 
for our winter camp. Space 
is limited. Call us or drop 

in at any of our 3 beautiful 
locations.
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308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

Thank 
   You

to all 
my wonderful clients–
You are why I stay in 

this business!

®

®

Jo Carol Snowden
Broker Assoc., ABR, CRS, GRI

512-480-0842 • 512-657-4441 cell
jocarol@moreland.com

www.moreland.com


